
VETERANS OF THE BATTLE OF THE BULGE
Dedicated to Commemorating The Battle o f The Bulge 

December 16, 1944 - January 25, 1945

The Veterans of the Battle of 
the Bulge was organized to 

honor the Americans who 
served in The Battle of The 

Bulge and to remember 
those who never made it 

home. VBOB is a non-profit 
educational organization 

which does not engage in 
either political, lobbying, or 

propaganda activities.

Those who were in this 
historical battle never 
forgot. Let us recall it 
together and make it 

memorable for all time.

FLORIDA SOUTHEAST CHAPTER (62)

PRESS RELEASE dateline April 
18th/04

The Florida Southeast Chapter of the Battle of the Bulge had 
their Spring luncheon meeting in the Grand Ballroom of the 
local Hilton Hotel.

The 223 members and guests enjoyed the program and the 
entertainment. ..but the real heroes of the day were the soldiers 
who were on leave from Iraq. George Fisher, Chapter President 
and founder, introduced them and the audience gave them a 
standing ovation.

The next planned meeting will be on Sunday December 19th to 
celebrate the 60th Anniversary of the bloodiest battle of world 
war 2. ..it promises to be a real gala affair.

Special note to all VBOB Chapters:

We have enjoyed a most beneficial relationship with the local 
Chapter of the Military Order of the Purple Heart. We have also 
Aided in the formation of a local Chapter of the Combat 
Infantry Badge Association. These affiliations have increased 
both attendance and membership. I will be receiving the 
locations of these organizations and would be delighted to pass 
this information on to you. Both MOPH and CIB have Chapters 
across the USA...there must be one near you!

Look forward to seeing you at the annual meeting in washington, DC

Inquiries and Correspondence: warm regards
George Fisher: 3456 South Ocean Boulevard •  Suite 503E •  Palm Beach, F l o r i d a  •  (561) 585-7086 

Chapter Press Email: GeorgeFVBOB@aol.com  George


